
 

Thai Language Program, Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, organized a student 
training on the topic "Research Ethics: Academic Plagiarism Issue" 

Thai Language Program, Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, organized a student 
training activity on the topic "Research Ethics: Academic Plagiarism Issue" on January 14, 2021, 
for junior students who are studying Thai Language Research.  The lecture was honored by 
Assistant Professor Dr. Songphan Choemprayong, Chair of Department of Library Science, Faculty 
of Arts, Chulalongkorn University, as a guest speaker.  This training exposed students to have 
knowledge and doing research according to the ethical principles and avoid academic plagiarism 
that can be used in the course.  Also, the ideas gained can be applied in everyday life.  This 
training is the commitment of the program to create quality graduates in both knowledge and 
thinking to create a good society through doing research and practice. This event is organized 
online to prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

 


